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Celebrating 50 Years of the Unification Movement in Alaska, November 19, 2023 

 

Brothers and sisters, 

 

We hope that you had a wonderful Thanksgiving and didn't overdo it on the turkey. 

 

As we enter the final month of 2023 I hope that you can reflect upon this year and claim your victories 

while also recognizing where we could've all done better. I heard that True Mother watches iPeace TV 

weekly news every Friday. I would like to recommend that you take the time to watch every week and 

keep up-to-date with Mother's activities and providential reports from around the world. 

 

Two weeks ago we had an excellent 50th anniversary celebration of True Parents work in Alaska. This 

was held in Anchorage where are brothers and sisters worked hard to put on a beautiful event to 

commemorate not only True Parents work but the work of so many sacrificial members. it was a 

recognition and of the incredible work which had gone into the development of the Ocean Providence in 

Alaska. To hear the testimonies of pioneers from the time was very inspiring. 

 

Our church is still under attack and persecution in Japan. In the coming months, we will be gathering 

testimonies of the sacrificial religious work of Japanese members who came to America as missionaries, 

and touched the lives of hundreds of thousands of people. If you have a testimony of being inspired, 

uplifted and a spiritually ignited through Japanese missionaries, please write it down and look for 

information coming as to where it to send it. We want to show it to the government in Japan that they 

should be proud of our church missionaries rather than want to shut them down. More information will be 

forthcoming. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


